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April 11, 2022

Important Revision - Last Day of School
Dear Newmark Parents,

Currently, Newmark K-8 School and Newmark High School have utilized one (1) snow day this school year. 
Three (3) snow days were built into the school calendar.  Consequently, the revised last day of school
will be a half-day on Monday, June 20, 2022.

Dismissal times on Monday, June 20, 2022 are as follows:
Newmark High School                       12:20 PM dismissal
Newmark K-8 School                         12:45 PM dismissal

Please note the graduation dates and times:
Newmark High School  Friday, June 17, 2022 at 10:00 AM
Newmark 8th Grade      Friday, June 17, 2022 at 12:30 PM

Note: All graduating students are not required to return to classes after graduation. 
More information for onsite graduation protocols to follow.

Newmark will contact your bus company notifying them of this change. For those students attending
Extended School Year (ESY), ESY will begin on Wednesday, July 6 and end Friday, July 29, 2022.

Sincerely,

Dr. Regina M. Peter
Executive Director

P.S. If for some reason we need to utilize another snow day, we will revise our calendar and keep you
informed.
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cc: Ms. Cynthia Allman, Executive Director
 Ms. Gina M. Borea, Principal

Newmark Education
1000 Cellar Avenue, Scotch Plains, NJ  07076 

908-753-0330  info@newmarkeducation.com

Newmark Education would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our
list, please contact Newmark Education directly. Please note all Newmark communication to parents is via email
so by unsubscribing you will no longer get important information about your child’s school. To stop receiving all
email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents,
students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.
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